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th

 SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

Sunday Masses 
Saturday 6.0pm Int. +Catherine Foley 

Sunday 9.0am Int. +Michael Hogan   

                       11.0am Int. For the People 

 

Weekday Masses 
Monday FERIA 

  10.0am Int.   Marianne Canty 

Tuesday FERIA 

  10.0am Int.  The Café Course beginning today 

Wednesday FERIA 

   9.0am Int.   +Frs. Sketch, Grist, & Trinder 

Thursday FERIA 

  No services today   

Friday  ST.CHAD & ST.CEDD  

  10.0am Int.   Vocations to Priesthood 

Saturday FERIA 

  10.0am Int. Union of Catholic Mothers 

   6.0pm Int. +Francis Perrin 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturday     Noon and 5.30pm, or by appointment. 

 

Exposition and Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament 
Tuesday 10.30am; Benediction at 11.0am. 

 

The Rosary  Friday 10.30am 

 

The Divine Office 
The Office is said a quarter of an hour before the 

Mass on Weekdays. This week we use Psalter 

Week  1 

 

The Mass today 
The readings can be found on p.146 of the Parish  

Mass Book, and on p.935 of The Sunday Missal. 

 

At the 6.0pm Mass         Eucharistic Prayer  3 

Sanctus & Benedictus      Schubert  

Hymns                             (Angelus) 972, 465  

At the 9.0am Mass         Eucharistic Prayer  1  

Sanctus & Benedictus      Schubert 

Hymns                              601, 970, 898 

At the 11.0am Mass       Eucharistic Prayer  2  

Gloria        Lourdes  

Sanctus & Benedictus      Schubert 

Hymns                      720, 629, 643, (Angelus) 652 

The Psalm Response for all of the Masses is 

printed at the bottom of the page. 

 

This Sunday the quarter–hour Exposition of the 

Blessed Sacrament before Mass will precede the 

6.0pm Mass. Next Sunday, it will take place before 

the 9.0am Mass. 

 

THIS WEEK 

 

Today      The 11.0am Mass today will be the 

Enrolement Mass for the children who have begun 

to prepare for First Holy Communion next year. 

Monday   7.0pm  Queen of Peace Prayer Group, 

at the Presbytery. All welcome. Please note that 

the Group meets half an hour earlier than usual 

this week, because participants hope to go out for 

a meal together afterwards. 

Tuesday  7.30pm   The new CAFÉ course begins, 

in the Narthex. 

Wednesday       10.0am    Fr.John speaks at 

Assembly at the Grove House School. 

Saturday    No Saturday Club, as the Half Term 

Holiday is beginning. 

The UCM Diocesan Autumn Meeting takes place  

in church here today, beginning with a Mass at  

10.0am. Please note the earlier time. 

 



PARISH NOTICEBOARD 

 

Anniversaries   Catherine Foley (2000), Winifred 

King (1994), Bernadette Winstanley (2008), Fr. 

Harry Wace (2002), Francis Perrin (2003), and 

Marie Jones (2006). May they Rest in Peace. 

 

Money Matters      Last Sunday, £456.82 was 

given at the Offertory. Today is  being kept as 

World Mission Day, and there will be a retiring 

collection for the Association for the Propagation 

of the Faith. Gift Aid envelopes are available at 

the back of church. 

 

Repository – end of year Sale       Diana Cater 

writes  ‘ To make way for new supplies, many 

items  will be on sale at greatly reduced prices. 

The Sale will be next weekend, after each of the 

Masses ; come and see what’s on offer.’ 

 

UCM Cake Stall       Mary Shutt writes  ‘The 

Cake Stall last weekend raised £70. This will go 

towards the UCM charities. We think this was a 

great effort by all concerned, and many thanks to 

all for your kind generosity.’ 

 

Pray for Priests       Not, on this occasion, for 

more priests, although this prayer is always 

needed, but for three priests of the diocese who 

have died recently.  FR. TONY SKETCH looked 

after this parish for a while - just before we had 

our first resident priest - when he was parish priest 

of Swaffham. He later became parish priest of 

Lowestoft, from which he retired. FR.BEN GRIST 

was the young man preparing for the priesthood at 

Oscott, who, because of the grave state of his 

health, was ordained priest earlier this year. His 

funeral Mass will take place at the Cathedral at 

Noon on Thursday this week. FR.PAUL 

TRINDER  had long been retired, and lived at the 

priest’s cottage at the Shrine of Our Lady of 

Walsingham. Please remember all of them in your 

prayers – and do continue to pray that more 

vocations to the priesthood may be given heard, 

and answered.  

 

Readers    I asked a few weeks ago in the 

Newsheet – but some of you may have been away 

then – that if you are a ‘second reader’, you will 

please come forwards to the Lectern, ready to lead 

the Intercessions, during the final clauses of the 

Creed, so as to begin as soon as the Creed ends. If 

you stay in your place until the Creed has ended, 

then there is a break in the flow of the liturgy 

whilst you, in silence, make your way forward. 

 

THE YEAR OF FAITH 
          

       Last Sunday I spoke in the homily about the 

Year of Faith, its purpose and its opportunities, 

and gave you a Year of Faith card, with the Creed 

printed out on it – a reminder of the fact that we 

are now in the Year of Faith, and of the Catholic 

Faith, summarized in the Creed, which we are 

celebrating. 

       You may, however, want to find out more 

about this Year of Faith, and for that purpose a 

special explanatory leaflet is available for you this 

Sunday. Do take one. It makes suggestions as to 

what each one of us may do personally to observe 

this special year. 

       

      But of course in this first part of the Year, the 

activity which we are going to make together, and 

which will hopefully deepen our personal faith, 

our understanding of The Faith, and our sharing of 

the Faith with others, is ………….. 

 

 

THE CAFÉ COURSE 

SAINTS HELPING US TODAY 
I :  SAINT PATRICK 

 

TUESDAY, 7.30PM-9.0PM 

IN THE NARTHEX 

 

Do come along, and bring a friend with you. 

The format of these evenings is very informal : 

we sit at tables and enjoy refreshments,  

café-style; a film is shown, 

which we then think about together. 

 

In this six-week course, we will be looking at a 

different saint each week, and asking what he 

or she can teach us by the life they led and 

the words they spoke. The Saints are powerful 

to help us grow in faith. 

 

 


